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Thursday, August 2,  2018 

Stage 1 Spelling Bee 

Dears Parents and Carers,  

To complement our school Spelling program, Stage 1 will be holding a spelling bee this term. Classes will run 

their own class spelling bees in Week 4 to determine representatives for the finals. The finals will be held in 

Week 5 on Thursday 23 August. Finals will be held in the hall for the selected students.  

Students will use high frequency words (attached), as well as additional tricky words taken from our spelling 

program. Additional words may be taken from the Premier’s Spelling Bee Junior word lists if the need arises.  

You may wish to practise spelling words at home, although this is not compulsory. Should you wish to practise 

at home, please do so in the following format; 

Say the word, spell the word, then say the word again. 

e.g. “said, s-a-i-d, said” 

 

Thank you for your support.  

Tahlia Stafford 

Stage 2 Assistant Principal 

 

 

 
 


